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ADDITONAL QUESTIONS 

1 

 

 
ITEM 7.1 UPDATE ON INITIATIVES TO ASSIST HOMELESS AND UNSTABLY 

HOUSED RESIDENTS, AND CONSIDERATION OF PARKING 
ENFORCEMENT STRATEGIES 

  
1. The report seemed to provide different proportions for the Mountain View affiliated 

people: 
 

Mountain View affiliated people differ by distinct programs and the “affiliation” data 
only applied for those that are assessed and in the County HMIS.  The CSA and PD data 
are different, though some of the CSA data is reported in the County data - if the clients 
were assessed.  

 
2. Regarding the “Santa Barbara RV Accommodation Program.”  In the staff report it says 

that RVs can park in certain nonresidential zones.  In the Santa Barbara ordinance it says 
that the RVs can park in certain nonresidential zones on a paved portion of a property 
owner's property.  Does this mean that no RVs can park on public streets? 

 
The City of Santa Barbara has two statutory schemes relating to RVs – one is their safe 
parking program (attachment 18 to the staff report, adopted in 2007) and the other is 
their oversized vehicle ban (attachment 15).  The oversized vehicle ban prohibits 
oversized vehicles (adopted in 2016-17, which includes RVs, from parking on public 
streets with limited exception.  The safe parking program regulates the use of overnight 
safe parking programs on private property.  

 
3. Has the City of Mountain View applied for HEAP funding? 
 

The State is allocating funding to Continuums of Care (CoC) and larger cities.  Larger 
cities like San Jose have their own HEAP allocation directly from the state, while for us 
funding goes to the County of Santa Clara, Office of Supportive Housing.  The County 
has not planned to fund cities directly to provide services since the County funds 
services County-wide. They are providing service providers across the County, including 
those serving clients in Mountain View.  There is the possibly competing for future 
grants that may require an adoption of an shelter crisis declaration, which is one reason 
why staff recommended this in March 19 report.   

 
4. What is the cost of the additional street sweeping we are doing? 
 

This cost is not broken out in the City’s budget and no additional funds were allocated 
toward it.  The cost is absorbed within the general street sweeping budget. 

 


